
Good Evening, Kiser Families, this is principal Merrie Conaway.  As you have heard, Guilford County 
Schools will be operating with remote instruction tomorrow so that students remain safe at home 
during the anticipated winter storm.  Our students are very familiar with our online learning 
resources as they use them daily in class and have used them for remote instruction in the previous 
years.  All students took their devices home today and teachers have shared their “Office Hours” 
during the day tomorrow.  While assignments for students will be on each teacher’s Canvas page, 
students will not be required to join live meeting times for tomorrow.  Instead, all staff members will 
be “live” during Office Hours based on a subject area schedule and available by email all day to 
provide additional support.  The optional Office Hours schedule is as follows:  
9:00 ELA 
9:45 Math 
10:30 SS 
11:15 Science 
12:00 Encore 
1:00 Spanish Immersion 
Although we have tried to ensure that all of our students have devices and wifi and that they know 
how to access remote instruction, we also recognize that there may be some confusion.  Please 
feel free to notify your child’s teacher by email and / or their grade level administrator if there are 
extenuating circumstances.  Our goal is to keep everyone safe while also providing practice with 
academic skills.  Have a great evening and stay safe! 


